
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
The City of Boardman Planning Commission will hold a 

Type III Public Hearing of the Appeal of a Type II 
Land Use Decision ZP21-066 

Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at 7:00 PM 
 

This meeting is available to the public using: 
https://zoom.us/j/2860039400 

 
 

 
The Boardman Planning Commission will meet on February 2, 2022, to consider an APPEAL of the 
December 22, 2021, Type II staff decision of ZP 21-066.  The application was submitted by Umatilla 
Electric Co-op and seeks a zoning permit for a 230 kV transmission line in the Service Center Zone.  
The application is subject to the Boardman Development Code, Sections 2.2, 3.4 and 4.1.  The 
subject site is tax lots #3205 and #3302 of Morrow County Tax Map 4N 25E 10.  The application and 
related materials can be reviewed online or at Boardman City Hall.  Copies are available at cost. 

 
This hearing will be conducted in accordance with Boardman Development Code Section 4.1.500.  
Failure to raise an issue at the hearing either in person or in writing prohibits an appeal to the Land 
Use Board of Appeals on that basis.  A copy of the staff report will be available seven days in advance 
of the hearing.   For more information, contact Barry C. Beyeler, Community Development Director at 
(541) 481-9252. 
 
Notice to mortgagee, lienholder, vendor, or seller: The City of Boardman Development Code requires 
that if you receive this notice it shall be promptly forwarded to the purchaser. 
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